
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
PALS  - So You Have the Data; Now What? 
December 10, 2012 
9am-2pm 
 

CESA #2, 1221 Innovation Drive, Whitewater 53190 
 
PALS (Phonological Awareness Literacy Screening) is Wisconsin’s new Kindergarten screener. 
Learn what to do with the PALS data at this follow-up PALS workshop.  
This workshop is designed for Kindergarten teachers, Title I teachers, Reading Specialists, 
Special Ed teachers and Principals.  Participants will learn how to: 

 Analyze PALS data to determine intervention needs 

 Provide interventions based on assessment results 

 Plan intervention activities to meet the needs of your students 

 Use tools for progress monitoring with PALS quick checks 
 

*Required: Please bring your Fall PALS results and a laptop with you to the workshop 
 
Workshop cost: $50 per person (lunch included) 
 
Registration Deadline: November 30, 2012 or until full 
 
To Register: Go to  www.myquickreg.com 
1st time users will be asked to create a user profile before registering. 
*You are not registered unless you receive an email confirmation from www.myquickreg.com!* 
 
 
Workshop content questions?  
Contact Sid Larson, CESA #2 Reading Specialist - sid.larson@cesa2.org 
Registration questions?  
Contact Peggy -  peggy.strong@cesa2.org 

 
 

Administrivia: 
-Cancellations must be made within 1 week of the workshop. 
-If special accommodations are required, paid registration must be received 4 weeks before workshop. 
-In case of inclement weather, please call 262.473.4173. 
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